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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Newcomen’s Got Talent is taking place this afternoon. We are really looking forward to 
seeing all the different acts and will let you know the winners next week. 
 
Dates for your Diary for next week: 
Monday and Tuesday – Reception Vision Screening in school 
Thursday – Class 1 are attending The Funky Monkey Festival at Redcar College. Pupils 
are expected to return at 3:15pm. Please collect your child from their classroom. 
Friday – Year 2 are going to Danby for the day. They will be back in time for normal finish. 
Friday – Year 4 are working with Durham University in school completing a Vikings 
Workshop. 
 
Parent/Carer consultations will be held in school this term.  
 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2:  Monday, 10 July 2023 from 1:15pm until 6:00pm. 

Year 5: Tuesday, 11 July 2023 from 1:15pm until 6:00pm.  

Year 3 and Year 4:  Wednesday, 12 July 2023 from 1:15pm until 6:00pm. 

Year 6: Thursday, 13 July 2023 from 1:30pm until 6:00pm. 

 
The booking system is now open .Please make your appointment using the school cloud. 
The link you need to log on at is https://Newcomenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 
If you have any problems using the system, please contact the school office. 
 
Newcomen’s Phenomenal Platinum Party will be on Friday 7, July 2023.   

Colours for our outfits are Purple 💜 and Gold/Yellow 💛 as chosen by our children to 

mark Newcomen’s 70th Birthday.  We can’t wait to see you all to share in our celebrations.                            
Attached is the Jubilee logo if you would like to use it. 
 
To make our Platinum Party on Friday, 7 July a success, we are kindly asking for your 
support.  We would be extremely grateful if you could provide us with items for the following 
stalls: 

                       Tombola/ Bottle Stall Toy/Book Stall 
 
As part of our annual Y6 Enterprise Project, the children are very busy making their 
products to sell at our Family Day. They would like your help please in sourcing the 
following items to help them with their craftwork:  

 Jam jar LIDS only - any size (We have plenty of jars now. Thank you) 

 CLEAR white wine bottles (empty of course)  

 Brightly coloured balls of wool. 

 
                                                  Thank you very much. 
 

http://newcomenprimary/
https://newcomenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Hood’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 96% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Class 4! 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Miss Mrozik’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo 
this week. 96% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 12! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Bailey Sadler, Jake Stephenson, Harry Borrell, 
Peggy Revell, Joseph Proudman, Poppy Brown, Isabelle MacDonald, Millie Warrior,  
Ella Warrior, Isaac Kelley and Esme Sanderson.  Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure):  
Isabelle Pidgeon; Jasmine Canwell; Scarlet Peel and Grace McGovern. 
 
Home Reading award: 
100 times: Elena Learman. 
Well done to you all.  Keep reading and enjoying!   
Remember reading gives you knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
Out of School Achievements: 
Leo Lucas-Barker – 1st Place U10’s British Cycling MTB Eliminator; 
Jessica Luca-Barker - 1st Place U8’s British Cycling MTB Eliminator; 
Matilda Allinson – Redcar Gymnastics – 3rd place floor, 2nd place vault, 1st place beam and 
2nd place overall; 
Jasper Jones – Redcar Town FC – tournament winner; 
Bella Hoban – Redcar Gymnastics level 2 progression award; 
Bella Hoban – Gymnastics Competition – 4th place in floor and bench, 5th place in vault and 
Sportmanship trophy; 
Ella Phoenix – Redcar Gymnastics certificate of achievement for Hard work and 
Sportsmanship; 
Ella Phoenix  – Gymnastics Competition – 3rd place in vault, 4th place in floor ribbon, bench 
and 4th place overall; 
Halle Jones – Redcar Gymnastics level 1 progression award. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mr Jones’ class with 100%.  Well done Class 11! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Miss Mrozik’s class. Well done Class 3! 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take good care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
School breaks up for the summer holidays on Wednesday, 19 July 2023. 

  Pupils can be collected from 1:30pm. 
 

                    Children return to school on Wednesday, 6 September 2023.  
                (Monday 4, September and Tuesday, 5 September are P.D. Days) 

 

 
 



 

Reminder of Year 6/7 Transition 
 

The Redcar and Cleveland Transition will take place during the week commencing 

Monday, 10 July 2023.  The offer from our Secondary schools is as follows. 

Outwood Redcar and Bydales Marske:  Monday, 10 July 2023 to and including 

Wednesday, 12 July 2023 (3 full days). 

Sacred Heart:  Wednesday, 12 July 2023 and Thursday, 13 July 2023 (2 full 

days).Please note:  we have been informed this has changed from the original 

dates we were given. 

Laurence Jackson:  Monday, 10 July 2023 to Friday, 14 July 2023 (5 full days) 

Freebrough Academy:  Monday, 10 July 2023 to Friday, 14 July 2023 (5 full days) 

Ryehills Academy - Monday, 10th July 2023 (1 day) 

For your information, the children will go straight to their secondary school on the 

dates of transition.  During Transition Week, the dates your child is not 

on transition, your child will be back in school with us as normal at Newcomen. 

 

 
 


